

Can't make meeting on church request

From Tom Burry <teburry@yahoo.com>

Date Fri 7/25/2025 3:11 PM

To Matt Lonnerstater < MattLonnerstater@madison-heights.org >

I have lived in Madison hgts for 47 years city I slowly sinking do to they are not building taxable housing but are allowing tax exempt church's and organizations to do what ever. Well I talked to a few of my neighbors and we are not happy that are taxes are climbing and you should not allow this tax exemption school land should build houses to help are tax base. Plus it is taking away are public schools students and now they are saying are taxes should pay for religious and charter schools. Well put 3 kids thru public school and college. So think you should really look closely at this. We need more houses to keep taxes down. Plus it's not fair to residents who move here for the public schools. There are to many religious and charter school s that are not staffed with qualified educators do to its all about money not children education.

Sent from my iPad